
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGIONS

77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD
CHICAGO, IL 60604-3590

JUN 0 5 2001 D-8J
REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF

Mark F. Giesfeldt, Director
Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 7921
Madison, WI 53707

Suzanne Bangert, Director
Bureau of Waste Management
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 7921
Madison, WI 53707

Dear Mr. Giesfeld and Ms. Bangert::

My staff and I have considered the request in your letter of April 30, 2001, including a review of the
enclosed documents.

We have considered your request to confirm your use of monitored natural attenuation as defined in
your 'Interim Guidance on Natural Attenuation for Petroleum Releases' Wisconsin Publication PUB-
RR-614, dated October 1999. I concur with your continuing to use the NR 700 series when selecting
remedies and closing out sites with releases of hazardous waste and your inclusion of natural
attenuation as a potential final remedy. I recognize that your Natural Attenuation Guide relates only to
petroleum releases. We are prepared to consider your technical guidance on the use of natural
attenuation at sites contaminated by chlorinated compounds once it has been fully developed and is
available for review.

Please do not hesitate to contact me, or Gerald W. Phillips of my staff at (312) 886-0977 if you have
any questions.

Since;

Robert Springer, Director
Waste, Pesticides and Toxics Division

cc: M. Gordon, WDNR
K. Karg, ORC
G. Phillips, WPTD
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